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Ms. Silva —

Michael A. Setley <msetley@georgeadissetley.com>

Tuesday, February 16, 2016 4:58 PM

Silva, Rachel

Carolyn Williams (cwilliams@newmorganborough.org)

New Morgan Borough Floodplain/Stormwater Management Program

| am Solicitor to New Morgan Borough. Please be advised that the Borough has not yet completed its review of the
Floodplain/Stormwater Management Plan for consistency with the Borough’s programs.

Your Consistency Request Letter and your proposed Management Program have been forwarded to the Borough'’s
consulting professionals for review. The Borough will respond as soon as it is able to do so confidently.

In the meantime, please do not assume that your failure to receive a response is an indication that the Borough has

no concerns.
Thank you.
Mike Setley

Michael A. Setley

Georgeadis Il Setley LLC

4 Park Plaza

Wyomissing, PA 19610

(610) 898-9500
MSetley@GeorgeadisSetley.com




